
To, 

No F.1(16)/Power/2021/Admn/Pt.File-/ 

The Director, 
Directorate of Education, 
Old Sectt, Near Vidhan Sabha Metro Station, 
Delhi-110054. 

Sir/ Madam, 

GOVT. OF NCT OF DELHI 

DEPARTMENT OF POWER 

8" FLOOR, B WING, DELHI SECRETARIAT 
NEW DELHI-110002; Ph: 23392791 

o6-2043 

Sub :-Regarding switching off Power on the occasion of Earth Day on 22.04.2025. 

The Earth Day will be celebrated on 22/04/2025. In this regard, it is to inform that 

Hon'ble Chief Minister, Delhi has desired that power supply in Delhi may be switched off from 

8:00 PM to 8:05 PM. An appeal from Hon'ble Chief Minister, Delhi for the citizens of Delhi is 

enclosed. Hon'ble Chief Minister, Delhi has further desired that schools may inform their 

students for the same. 

Encls :- As above 

Accordingly, it is requested that schools may be directed to inform their students for 
sensitizing their parents for switching off lights at their residence from 8:00 PM to 8:05 PM on 
the occasion of Earth Day. 

This issues with the approval of Hon'ble Chief Minister, Delhi. 

Copy to: 

No F.1(16)/Power/2021/Admn/Pt.File-l/ 26 6 -26s 

2. 
1. Secretary to Hon'ble Chief Minister, Delhi. 

Secretary to Hon'ble Minister (Power). 

Dated: 

3. Secretary to Education, Dte. of Education. 
4. PS to Secretary (Power). 
5. PS to Spl. Secretary (Power). 

Yours faithfully, 

(VIKAS PANDEY) 
Dy. Secretary (Power) 

Dated: 

(VIKAS PANDEY) 
Dy. Secretary (Power) 
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